
           

       The International Association of Lions Clubs    

District 22-C (Celebrating 75 years of Service, 1944-2019) 

“Transforming Lives Through Service” 

 

February 6, 2019 

Dear Lions, 

You are cordially invited to attend the District’s 74th Annual 22C Night on April 6, 2019, at the Best Western, Lanham, MD, 

located at 5910 Princess Garden Parkway, Lanham, MD 20706. The evening will honor District Governor Andrea Cumberland 

and we are also celebrating 22C’s 75th year. A Social Hour will be held from 5:00 to 5:45 p.m. Our District 22C Youth Honor 

Band will perform beginning at 6:00 p.m., Dinner will be served at 7:00 p.m. 

Dinner will consist of Salad, Stuffed Chicken Breast, Mashed Potatoes, Green Beans Almondine, Double Chocolate Cake, Rolls, 

Butter, Coffee, Hot and Iced Tea. Vegetarian meals available upon advance request. 

Following the dinner, the Humanitarian Award will be presented to Cheryl Banks of the University of Maryland Capital Region 

health Domestic Violence and Sexual Assault Center. 

Our International Guest and Speaker for the evening will be Past International President Albert F. Brandel of Melville, NY.  

District 22C Honor Roll recipients and the District Distinguished Service Award will be recognized, along with a special tribute 

to our late Immediate Past Governor Carl Vettel. 

The cost of 22C Night is $50.00 per person. Please share this information and the attached reservation form with other Lions 

in your clubs and Districts. Tables will seat 10 and you are encouraged to make your reservation early. Reservations forms 

along with checks, made out to “District 22C Social” should be mailed prior to deadline of March 22, 2019 to our Ticket Chair, 

PCS Mary DeHart at 702 Kingfisher Road, Deale, MD 20751. 

Hotel accommodations for those wishing to stay overnight are available at the Best Western, Lanham. The Hotel is offering a 

special room rate of $95.00, plus applicable taxes, to our Lions and Guests. A breakfast is included.  Room reservations must 

be received by March 23, 2019 in order to receive the rate. Reservations can be made by calling 301-459-1000. Use 22C Social 

to identify the group. 

We are looking forward to seeing you on April 6, 2019 for an evening of celebrating Lions in District 22C, now for 75 years. 

Regards 

 

PDG Michael L. Bigler 

Chair, 2019 22C Night 


